Caithness and North Sutherland 

Inward Investment Progress Report - June 2008

Product Development

Tourism
Scoping study by RGA consultancy now complete. Masterplan is being developed for John O’ Groats, expected late summer 08. Wick Harbour-side development being discussed. Options being assessed. Potential resort site at Castletown being considered.

Service Industries
Potential for data centres and financial and business services is being researched.

Energy
Progressing potential investment with five separate companies. 
Marketing Material
Marketing material for marine energy has been produced. Marketing material for engineering started. Started developing material for business services.
Prospects

Tourism
Contacts established with potential developers and investors to establish interest in tourism projects mentioned above.

Services
BT Homeshoring pilot project created 15 new jobs. Working to ensure pilot success. Ongoing research on potential targets. One strong potential with future progress expected after Sep 08.
Energy
Ongoing discussions on five new companies investing in the area. 

Leads

We are currently in negotiations with 12 companies. These include companies involved in tourism, services and energy.
Caithness and North Sutherland Regeneration Partnership, 
t3|UK, Janetstown Industrial Estate, Caithness, KW14 7XF

Phone: 01847 890017 
Email: Eilidh.gunn@hient.co.uk


